
From: Nauman Hassan <Nauman.Hassan@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 8:39 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: John Wedel <John.Wedel@cityofchicago.org>; Oona Coleman <Oona.Coleman@cityofchicago.org>; 
Gary Clemens <Gary.Clemens@cityofchicago.org>; Kevin Campbell <Kevin.Campbell@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Confidential - RE: COC PILOT INSPECITON LNT CHASIS CRANE CARRIER BATTLE MOTORS 
NEW PHILADELPHIA OHIO 10/18/21 
 
Hi Rich,  
Please see below and let me know if any other details are needed.  
2 AIS employees, i.e. Nauman Hassan and Gary Clemens were approved to travel to perform a CCC 
Refuse Truck Pilot Inspection; 
Where = Battle Motors(Formerly known as Crane Carrier Company) New Philadelphia, Ohio. 
When = 10/18/21 
Why = New LNT Chassis Pilot Inspection 
Who Paid for Travel Expenses = Vendor paid for Air Fare, Rental Car, Meals, No lodging due to one day 
trip 
 
Thanks,  
 
Nauman Hassan 
Senior Automotive Equipment Analyst 
City of Chicago, Department of Assets, Information & Services (AIS) 
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